
NOTICE

Thank you for your understanding

The entrance and footpath into 
Sembawang Hot Spring Park (indicated 
in red) are closed for resurfacing works 

from 4 January 2024. 

Please use the alternative entrance and 
path (indicated in yellow) during this time.

Expected completion date: 2 February 
2024
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